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South Dakota State Representative 

August 2017 

 

MPLA Activities 

• Attended June 2017 MPLA Board Meeting via Teleconference 

• Reviewing reports submitted for August meeting 

• Nominated a South Dakotan for MPLA award 

• Suggested possible candidates for MPLA election 

• Sent info about LI to SD lists 

• Spoke to the SD School Library Boot Camp attendees about the importance of 
membership in library associations 

• Submitted SD news for MPLA newsletter 

• Received news that program proposal submitted for NLA/MPLA conference was 
accepted 

• Have been clearing out MPLA email account as needed 

• Sent a couple of SD job announcements to Roy for posting 
 

 
SDLA activities: 

• SDLA is now selling license plate stickers for use on organizational plates 

• Assisting with conference planning for September in Chamberlain 

• SDLA is looking for a new executive secretary/treasurer 

 
South Dakota news: 

• Dee Dee Whitman is the new library director in Watertown 

• Terri Davis is returning as library director in Rapid City 
 

 
Respectfully submitted, 
Brenda Hemmelman 


